
September 15,2020 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Reference Case Number 2020-00270 

Dear Director: 

RECEf\lED 

SEP 21 2020 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Is it true a cell tower is going to be built on Highway 2194 W? I wanted to believe 
this was a rumor but I recently saw a sign near my home confirming this 
information. I recently moved to 925 State Route 2194 because of the country 
atmosphere and also where I chose to live is in close proximity to my father's 
home. 
Residents on this road are wondering why a tower was chosen to be erected in 
our community. We all disagree with the planned tower location. Hopefully the 
planned location will e scraped and the cell tower will be built some place else. 

Josh Asher 
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